
Arthur E. Feeney, Jr.
2520 W. McLellan Blvd. 828
Phoenix, Arizona 85017

October 18, 1976

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington , D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

I am a student at Glendale College in Phoenix. I am writing a paper
on the specific topic of nuclear energy used as fuel in industrial
and residential settings. I- have researched the subject at my local
level, but would certainly appreciate receiving any material you
have on the subject..

I have approximately five weeks to complete the project and would
therefore request that you expedite the materials if at all possible.
Thank you,

Si neer ely,




